UNIVERSITY OF OREGON

COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS

EUGENE, OREGON

DEPARTMENT OF FOREIGN LANGUAGES

June 27, 1963

Mr. Manuel Rojas
604 South Hartford
Kennewick, Washington

Dear Mr. Rojas:

I have your letter of June 25 reporting the suggestion of the Chilean Embassy. I shall be dead to write to Mr. I awrence Wyatt of the Department of Health, Education and Welfare since Mit seems that this extra effort will make doubly sure that things will be arranged. Please let me know at once when a decision has been made in Spokane.

With all good wishes and kind regards, I remain

Sincerely yours,

Chandler B. Beall Acting Head

Chardler B. Beall

CBB:vj